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CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the council. Do not click links or open 
attachments unless you are sure the content is safe. 

 
Please find enclosed a covering letter and the completed forms with regard to the Regulation 19 response concerning 
the Dudley Local Plan Consultation. 
We strongly urge that the anomalies concerning the designations, which are historic in nature and no longer 
applicable, are reviewed and removed to ease progress of this Priority Site. 
 
Regards 
 
Rick Bright 
Bright & Associates 
 
Tel: 01691 682773 
Mob: 07802 356675 
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